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6th September 2023 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

At school we provide opportunities for the children to learn about being healthy by knowing 
what foods are good for us and by taking regular exercise. Snack time in EYFS is an important 
social time where we learn about different foods, tastes and textures and how to be healthy. 
Pupils learn about how important it is to wash their hands and they will be able to try foods 
from different countries and cultures. The children will have the chance to try new and 
exciting foods, learn to share and be responsible. As part of this we teach children the skills 
of using cutlery. The first half term, the focus for children will be using spoons by eating a 
variety of foods that need scooping up. In order to be able to offer a variety of snack options 
over the year there is a charge for this. 
 

SNACK BILL 
 

Please find below the Snack Bill for the academic year 2022/2023. 
 

Autumn Term 2023 £14.00 

1st Half Spring Term 2024 £7.00 

2nd Half Spring Term 2024 £7.00 

1st Half Summer Term 2024 £7.00 

2nd Half Summer Term 2024 £7.00 
 
An initial payment of £14 is required by Friday 15th December. Payments can then be made 
by instalments of £7.00 or if you prefer one single payment of £42.00. Payment can be made 
via our secure online system, please see attached letter. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Mrs L Timothy Mrs J Vickers  
Class Teachers 
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